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Your local Safer Neighbourhoods policing team is here to tackle the 

issues that matter to you by working with partner agencies in order to 

find lasting solutions. Please contact us with any concerns you may 

have, or visit the above mentioned website for further information. 

FULLWELL WARD POLICE TEAM 

 

PS 19JI Hobson 

PC 214JI Towler 

PC 203JI Nicholson-Wisbey 

PCSO 7172JI Rowe 

PCSO 7176JI Glodowski 

PCSO 7526JI Ahmed 

PC 101JI Fox (Caterham High School Police Officer) 

Contact Us  

fullwell.snt@met.police.uk 

Office Phone Number – 020 7161 9360 or 9361 

Ward Mobile Phone Number – 020 8721 2570 

Come and meet us 
Street Briefing – 1pm 11/05/2011  

Where – Bus Terminus - Fullwell Avenue. 

Street Briefing – 5pm 17/05/2011 

Where – Couchmore Ave j/w The Glade. 

Street Briefing – 5.pm 27/05/2011 

Where – Fullwell Parade (Shops). 

Pub Surgery – 7pm 28/05/2011 

Where – The Unicorn Public House, Clayhall Ave  

 NIKUREG – Tesco’s Woodford. 12/06/2011 Mid-day till 4pm 

For additional surgeries see local notice boards or visit  

www.met.police.uk/teams/fullwell 
  Public Surgery

Date and Time



 

 

 

 

 

Public Set Priorities 
We listen to the concerns of the community and our priorities are set by 

local people who sit on a neighbourhood panel.  

You said the following priorities were important to you: 

• Burglary (Ward Wide) 

• Vehicle Crime (Ward Wide) 

• Anti Social Behaviour (Wedmore Ave and associated area) 

Burglary. 
During the month of April 2011 Fullwell ward suffered with at total 
of 6 residential burglaries, 5 where persons forced entry, and 1 
where the occupant was distracted. 

SNT officers are continuing with visible and plain clothes Burglary 
patrols on foot and It is hoped that as a result of this we have 
displaced those considering offending within the Fullwell ward.  

Please continue to report all suspicious activity as this will assist 
us in prioritising our response and subsequent patrols.  

Theft of / Theft from Motor Vehicle.  

During the month of April there were 4 vehicles stolen and 2 theft 
from vehicles allegations within Fullwell ward. 6 Vehicles were 
subject to criminal damage.  

Vehicle registration plates are still being stolen from vehicles – 
please contact us on the number shown if you require a set of 
FREE “anti-theft” screws.  

Through the hard work of your local SNT and various locally held 
initiatives incidents of motor vehicles being broken into have been 
dramatically reduced. To help us to maintain this current trend 
please make sure your vehicle is locked, all your windows are 

closed and any items of 
value are removed 
completely or from view.    

A.S.B - Wedmore 
Ave and 
immediate 
vicinity. 

SN officers are 
continuing with their 
patrols (at varying times) in and around Wedmore Avenue in 
order to deal with the problem of Anti Social Behaviour. 

We are at present liaising with the Local Authority in relation to 
some suggested changes to the local environment. Police feel 
that these small changes and enhancements will improve the 
area and at the same time will help reduce instances of crime. 

Claybury Park and Woods are patrolled by The Local Authority 
Parks Police and Fairlop Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team 
who are responsible for this area. 

If you have any issues surrounding activity within the Park then 
please contact Fairlop SNT officers on 020 8721 2569.  

Other Matters  

SN officers have arranged for a joint “NIKUREG” and “Climate 
Squad” event to be held at Woodford (Southend Road) TESCO’s 
car park between Mid-day and 4pm on Sunday 12/06/2011.  

If you would like your tyre pressures checked / corrected (FREE) 
and do your bit to save the environment and obtain some anti-
theft number plate screws (FREE), then please attend.   


